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Harrison Township Zoning Commission   

March 1, 2022 

 

Members present: Christine Johnson, Brenda Oliver, Laney McLaughlin, Brad Sager and Tracy Kelley. 

 

Also present: Valerie Hans, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary  

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm by Christine Johnson with all standing for the  

Pledge of Allegiance. 

Mr. Sager moved to approve the February 15, 2022 minutes with corrections. Ms. Oliver seconded. 

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

The board discussed revisions to the Harrison Township Zoning Resolution. 

Some possible revisions to be looked are: 

Article 3 Definitions…Accessory Building, Dwelling, Dwelling Single-Family, Family 

Article 13 -Residential…13.1 Uses Permitted in All R Districts 

 

Ms. Hans updated the board on a possible PUD on Outville Road across from Roland Estates. 

The owners have started the process with Licking County (TRC) 

No applications have been submitted to the Township yet. 

A discussion was held as to possible dates for a training/information session for both Zoning Boards. 

Ms. Hans will check on the dates and availability of  the BZA members. 

At 8:02 pm Ms. Oliver moved to adjourn. Ms. Kelley seconded. The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

Respectfully submitted    

 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary       

 

Christine Johnson, Chair                

 

 

 

 

 

 


